
Cedar Valley High School  
Chromebook CHECK-IN Information for Parents

School Chromebook CHECK IN
Dates:  May 20, 21, & 22

Times:  9am-Noon

Location: Cedar Valley High Front Parking Lot

Parents of ASD Students,  
Schools will be collecting school issued  Chromebooks at the conclusion of the school year.  Please visit the 
school to return the Chromebook and power supply according to the information above. 
● Students may keep the device until they no longer needed to access the curriculum and complete 

testing for the current school year . 
●  If students have a need to check out a Chromebook during the summer to take extended year 

courses or to complete current school year work, you may check out or retain a Chromebook. 
● For more information, please contact our IT person at cgardner@alpinedistrict.org 

Chromebook Inspection & Disinfection
Please make  sure the device is charged and has power so that school personnel can perform a basic 
inspection to demonstrate the device is in working order. A returned on date and condition will be noted in 
the school checkout sheet. 
● Does the device power up?
● Does the device have damage?

○ Keys in working order
○ Screen
○ Case

● Is the power cord returned with the device?
● School to provide cleaning wipes. 

We will collect all school items at this time. Please feel free to return your 
textbooks and library books at that time. Please let us know how we can 
support your student. 
Thank you!  

Cedar Valley High School
Courtney Johnson


